http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=35799

HTRS School Board Continues Discussion on Addition to Building (KLZA) -- More discussion on the proposed addition to the HTRS school building in Humboldt Monday evening. Superintendent Clint Kimbrough says some modifications have been made since a public meeting to discuss the proposal was held last month. After meeting with the architect it was decided to remove a couple of closets and increase the size of the weight room which.

Hopes are to get the plans finalized and get ready to advertise for bids in the next 6 - 8 weeks.

Many Signals Communications